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Proposed CACFP Meal Patterns 

Join us for a webinar on Jan 28, 2015 at 2:00 PM CST. 

Register now! 

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/719166730470953218 

The Illinois State Board of Education, Nutrition and Wellness Programs, invites CACFP 

institutions to join a webinar on the newly released proposed CACFP meal patterns. On January 

15, 2015, USDA released a proposed rule to update the CACFP meal patterns to help ensure 

children and adults in day care have access to healthy, balanced meals throughout the day. 

During the webinar ISBE will review the proposed changes, provide information on how to 

comment on the proposed rule and answer questions. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the 

webinar. 
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